
Curriculum, Instruction, and Assessment 
Board Agenda 

Wednesday, April 22, 2015 

 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

 We are looking forward to the PD day on Tuesday, May 19 where teacher “experts” will present 
on a variety of topics.  

 Principals are working to finalize plans for the teacher work days in June.  
 
ASSESSMENT 

 Testing season has begun!  Assessment materials have arrived in the district. The Building 
Assessment Coordinators and I have counted the materials and distributed those materials to 
the buildings.  

 Our KPREP testing window begins on Friday, May 8.  We will be administering KPREP the week 
of Monday, May 11 – Friday, May 15.  

 We will be completing the Administrative Code and Special Inclusions training with the 
middle/high school staff on Wednesday, April 29 and the elementary staff on Wednesday, May 
6.  

 End of Course Assessments are scheduled for May 20 and 21.  

 Our last round of COMPASS assessment with the seniors is April 20 – 22. 

 We are finishing up the final round of MAP testing. 
 

CURRICULUM/INSTRUCTION 

 All observations for the 2014-2015 school year have been completed.  Principals are working 
through summative evaluations with teachers, which are due May 15.  

 Student Voice Survey results have been made available in CIITS for teachers and administrators 
to view.    

 On Thursday, March 26, Amanda Berringer, Beth Fields-Hunt, Greg Duty and I attended a 
Certified Evaluation Plan update session.  Jenny Ray, the state PGES contact, led the meeting 
and we reviewed changes to our current CEP.    

 I have been updating the Certified Evaluation Plan (CEP) and should have a copy for the board to 
approve for the May board meeting.  

 Teachers are finalizing their Student Growth Goals and will soon be giving the final assessment 
for their student growth goal and finalizing all of their data.   

 
NEW TEACHERS 

 The final new teacher meeting took place on April 21 at 3:15.     
 
 
 


